
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 10/27/2011 1:51:59 PM 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: Interesting CPUC letter 

FYI 

From: Stavropoulos, Nickolas 
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2011 01:07 PM 
To: Pruett, Greg S.; Foley, Beth; Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Trevino, Rolando I. 
Subject: FW: Interesting CPUC letter 

Just an FYI 

From: Trevino, Rolando I. 

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 8:53 PH 

To: Stavropoulos, Nickolas 

Subject: FW: Interesting CPUC letter 

See below 

From: Singh, Sumeet 
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 6:56 PM 
To: Trevino, Rolando I. 
Subject: FW: Interesting CPUC letter 

FYI...Thought you may find this letter interesting. 

From: Redacted 

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 6:25 AN 

To: Nalkin, Joseph N (Law) 

Cc: Singh, Sumeet 

Subject: Interesting CPUC letter 

Joe, 
You might be interested in the attached image. It clearly shows the CPUC acknowledging our use of "re­
conditioned" pipe in 1965. 
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